
 

 

407 – Crooke Village Green Damage – 24 February 2021 
 

Damage to the Crooke Road verge of Crooke Village Green was originally reported to 

the Policy & General Purposes Committee earlier this month.  Following that, two of 

the South ward members agreed to join the February CVRA meeting to discuss the best 

way forward. 

 

In the end Cllr Jess Higham joined the CVRA meeting and Cllr John Whiteley visited 

the site on a couple of occasions and met with one of the residents who had raised 

concerns about the damage to the verge on site.  Below are some photographs of the 

damaged verge: 

 

       
 

   
 

Cllr John Whiteley will provide a further verbal report based on his meeting with the 

resident. 

 

 

 

 


